
The Men’s Guild of St. Joseph Church 
91 Stillhouse Road, Millstone Twp., NJ 08510 

May 15, 2025 

Dear Friends, 

I am writing to you today to let you know about a unique opportunity to show your support for our parish 

and the work of the Men’s Guild. As you know, each year the Men’s Guild hosts an annual golf outing 

which is our largest fundraising event. This year’s event, our 25th anniversary, will be held at the 

Forsgate Country Club located in Monroe Township, NJ on Thursday, September 11th. At this year’s event 

you have an opportunity to be a family sponsor and have your name proudly displayed at one of the 18 

holes on the course. What better way to show your support at our 25th outing then by purchasing a family 

or business sponsorship sign!  

Would you like to remember a special family member like your Mom, Dad, Grandfather or Grandmother 

who loved the game of golf? Why not purchase a sign in their honor and have their name proudly displayed 

on the course? It’s also a great opportunity to advertise your business!! 

Your purchase of a sign will help support the work of the Men’s Guild. Their efforts can be seen all around 

our parish: 

➢ The purchase and installation of new siding on the Religious Education trailers. 

➢ Complete refurbishment of the Church Sanctuary. 

➢ Relocation of the organ and choir loft to the front of the church and AV system upgrades. 

➢ The purchase and installation of new lighting in the church hall. 

➢ Replacement of all church HVAC exchangers. 

➢ The painting of the church hall. 

➢ The purchase, installation and regular service of our church power back-up generator. 

➢ The purchase and installation of all Live Stream equipment – a must during COVID 19!! 

➢ Financial support for our parish youth programs. 

➢ Installed new Parish Hall kitchen cabinets and countertops. A must for our fellowship events. 

➢ Replaced church entrance handrails. 

        

The Men’s Guild also provides services to our parish and local community that are not as visible as those 

described above. We work with needy families providing financial and other types of assistance. We help 

support local charities and organizations that assist the hungry and homeless. We also sponsor many great 

fellowship activities for the parishioners to enjoy like the Children’s Christmas Party, the Parents & Kids 

Breakfast, The St. Patrick’s Day Party and when possible, other great fellowship events for the parish. 

 

By purchasing a family sponsorship for $100.00 you will help us to continue to provide all of the services 

and events to our parish that so many of you enjoy with your own families. Won’t you help? 

 

Please fill out the form below and return it to the church office with your check for the $100.00 fee made 

payable to the Men’s Guild of St. Joseph. If you are interested in other sponsorships or would like to play 

golf at the outing, please contact Dave Cerulo (dcerulosr@gmail.com) or Vince Iuzzolino 

(iuzzolino5@optonline.net) for more information and to purchase tickets.  

 

On behalf of the entire Men’s Guild, THANK YOU for your support and God Bless You! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fr. Mike 

 

Family Name:__________________________          Name on Sign:_________________________ 

 

Phone # (In case we need to confirm information provided):______________________________         

mailto:dcerulosr@gmail.com

